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Ref: APNS/2018/18     February 27, 2018 

 

To: All Member Publications 

 

Dear Sirs, 
 

We are in receipt of a letter No.F.18(14)/2018-HP dated February 23, 2018 from the Principal 

Information Officer, Press Information Department, Islamabad regarding “Media Coverage of Child 

Abuse as recommended by the Special Committee on Child Abuse”.  

 

We reproduce hereunder the above letter, which is self-explanatory, for your information and 

compliance. 

 
“ Sub: Media Coverage of Child Abuse as Recommended by the Special  

Committee on Child Abuse. 
  

Reference Ministry of Information, Broadcasting, National History and Literary Heritage’s letter No.9(2)/2018-

Council, dated 23-02-2018 on the subject cited above.  

 

2. The National Assembly Special Committee on Child Abuse met on 19
th

 February, 2018 and pledged to eliminate 

child abuse from Pakistan.. 

 

3. Media holds important place in creating awareness among masses on various issues of social significance. The 

Committee is of the view that MOIBNH&H. may seek help of media organizations to forestall such wrongdoings by 

bringing attention of people to these offences. 

 

4. Looking forward to your support in this regard. 

 

( Muhammad Saleem )” 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

-s/d- 

 

( Dr. Tanvir A. Tahir ) 

  Executive Director 

           APNS 


